## Tales from the Albright Episode 39: North Pocono Public Library

"Auction for NP Library," *The Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 15, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007174/the-tribune/</u>

"Committee Fielding Questions on Library," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 6, 1984. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105009073/the-times-tribune/

Cummings, Joseph, "Bookworms Get Set! New Library Due Soon!," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 16, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105009188/the-times-tribune/</u>

Cummings, Joseph, "North Pocono Library Group Seeks Public's Comments," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 24, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105009203/the-times-tribune/</u>

Cummings, Joseph, "North Pocono Library to Open April 8," *Sunday Times* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 17, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105006881/the-times-tribune/</u>

"Doors Opened at North Pocono Library," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 9, 1985. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007124/the-times-tribune/

"Drive to Establish Regional Library Under Way in North Pocono Area," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) November 21, 1984. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105008975/the-times-tribune/</u>

"Hawks aid North Pocono Public Library campaign," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 11, 2011. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010510/the-times-tribune/

"Library Joins County Group," *The Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 20, 1983. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105006919/the-tribune/

"Library Officers Installed," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jun. 4, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007239/the-times-tribune/</u>

"Library to Open in North Pocono," *The Sunday Times* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 7, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007028/the-times-tribune/</u>

- "Marvelous marzipan," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Oct. 6, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007317/scrantonian-tribune/</u>
- Mates, Rich, "Anniversary of Library to be Noted," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 18, 1986. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007456/the-times-tribune</u>
- Mates, Rich, "County Library Board to Obtain Occupancy Papers for NP Unit," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Nov. 12, 1986. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007602/the-times-tribune/</u>

Mates, Rich, "North Pocono Library May Have to Expand," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) May 30, 1987. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007660/the-times-tribune/</u>

- Mates, Rich, "NP Library Site to be Purchased," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jun. 24, 1986. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007494/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Mates, Rich, "Work is Started on NP Library Atrium, "*The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Aug. 4, 1987. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007712/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "Moscow," The Scranton Times (Scranton, PA) Apr. 15, 1985. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007161/the-times-tribune/
- "Moscow to back fund request," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Sep. 20, 2011. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010665/the-times-tribune/
- "New library opens this morning," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jun. 17, 2013. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011581/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "North Pocono Library Fund Tops Drive Goal of \$10,000," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 12, 1984. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105009122/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "North Pocono Public Library Ribbon-Cutting is Monday," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 4, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105006956/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "NP Library Take Steps for State Certificate," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Oct. 18, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007347/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "NT.Pocono," *The Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 4, 1985. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007001/the-tribune/</u>
- Palfrey, David, "Leaking Roof has Library Officials Looking Toward County for Help," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 1, 1990. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105008719/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Palfrey, David, "Leaking Roof Troubling to North Pocono Library," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Nov. 28, 1989. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105008001/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Palfrey, David, "Library Directors to Serve Longer terms." *The Morning Times* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 29, 1989. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007871/the-tribune/</u>
- Palfrey, David, "North Pocono COG Members Get Update on Recycling Project," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 17, 1990. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105008751/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Palfrey, David, "North Pocono Library Planning to Acquire Computer," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 2, 1989. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105007822/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "Proposed Library Gets Contributions," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 11, 1984. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105006681/the-times-tribune/
- Singleton, David, "Commissioners seek \$250G state grant for NP Library," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Feb 10, 2011. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010418/the-times-tribune/</u>

- Singleton, David, "NP library seeks \$1M from state," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Oct. 11, 2012. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010885/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Sullivan, Katie, "Groundbreaking April 28 for North Pocono library," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 24, 2012. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010791/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Sullivan, Katie, "Library counting on towns for funds," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jul, 1, 2011. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010489/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Sullivan, Katie. "New North Pocono library 'a sure thing,' official says," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Dec. 26, 2011. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105010759/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Ward, Robbie, "It's About Volume," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 6, 2013. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011286/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Wind, Kyle, "New chapter near Moscow," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 5, 2013. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011332/the-times-tribune/</u>
- "North Pocono Public Library Proudly Announces Grand Opening Events..." *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jun. 15, 2013. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011557/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Wind, Kyle, "NP library officials prep for big move," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) May 27, 2013. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011445/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Wind, Kyle, "Plants and support both grow at North Pocono Public Library," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jun. 5, 2015. <u>https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011867/the-times-tribune/</u>
- Wind, Kyle, "Ready For A New Chapter," *The Times-Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jun 8, 2013. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/105011532/the-times-tribune/